
 
 

 

September 2023 

Construction Update: Bearspaw South Feeder Main Repair 
September 11, 2024 

The City of Calgary is making progress on urgent repairs to sections of the Bearspaw South Feeder 
Main. The majority of these repairs are taking place along a section of 33 Ave N.W. and along 16 Ave 
N.W. as well as a section at Shouldice Park.  
 
UPDATE: 33 Ave. N.W. Sites 1-3 
Our crews are approaching the final stages of repairs to the feeder main on 33 Avenue N.W. at 
worksites 1-3 which are located between 78 St N.W. and 85 St N.W. We are now in the final stage of 
construction backfilling and repaving the road. We anticipate this to be complete by the end of the week, 
depending on the weather.  
 
UPDATE: 33 Ave. N.W. Site 5 
Our crews are also progressing well at site 5 which is the most westerly on the street, located between 
85 St N.W. and 87 St N.W. Weather permitting, we anticipate wrapping up pouring concrete this week 
with backfilling and paving expected to begin on the weekend. 
 
We will have an update later this week on construction progress and when sections of the road 
will reopen. 
 
Sidewalk, Curb, and Driveway Restoration 
Once our crews finish repaving the road, we will begin restoring sidewalks, curbs, and driveways. We 
are currently developing a plan and will have more information to share next week. 
 
Landscaping Restoration 
As landscaping design varies across the neighbourhood, we will be assessing each affected area to 
determine the appropriate time for restoration. In some cases, certain plants/landscaping may not 
survive the winter if replanted now. We will discuss with individual homeowners their specific 
circumstances. 
 
Supporting Montgomery and Bowness Businesses 

As this continues to be a challenging time for businesses in the community of Montgomery and 
Bowness, we are strongly encouraging Calgarians to continue visiting and supporting these businesses 

as we near the final stages in construction.   

 
Project Information or Questions 
We will continue to provide regular updates on construction progress. For 
updates visit: Calgary.ca/feedermainupdates or scan the QR code.   

 

Thank you for your support and patience as we complete these important 
repairs to the Bearspaw South Feeder Main.  


